
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

 
Contact:  
 
Shannon LaHaie, VP of Volunteer Engagement 
Greater Ottawa County United Way 
slahaie@ottawaunitedway.org 
(616) 610-1338 

 
COMMUNITY INVITED TO NOMINATE DEDICATED VOLUNTEERS 
 
February 8, 2019 - Greater Ottawa County United Way invites community members to nominate individuals 
and/or groups for Volunteer Stars recognition during National Volunteer Week from April 7-13, 2019. The 
Volunteer Stars campaign is an opportunity to recognize volunteers for their valuable contributions to an 
organization or community. The campaign also promotes a greater awareness of volunteer engagement in 
Ottawa County. 
 
Nomination forms are available at www.ottawaunitedway.org/volunteer-recognition and at the United Way 
office in Holland (115 Clover Street, Suite 300). Forms may also be requested by calling (616) 396-7811. 
Completed nomination forms are due by Monday, February 25. 
 
Volunteer Stars will be recognized during National Volunteer Week through local media, and nominees will 
receive a certificate and letter from United Way congratulating them on their service. For more information, 
including how to locate or post volunteer opportunities on United Way’s website, contact Shannon LaHaie at 
slahaie@ottawaunitedway.org or visit www.ottawaunitedway.org. 

  
 

GIVE. ADVOCATE. VOLUNTEER. LIVE UNITED. Greater Ottawa County United Way supports, develops and implements a range of impact 
solutions that improve lives and create stronger communities. Learn more at www.OttawaUnitedWay.org.  
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